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The Cooperative Development Authority  Region 7 

for the information of its personnel invited the 

Department of Information and Communications 

Technology(DICT) for the conduct of the 

Cybersecurity Awareness Seminar on March 30, 

2022 at the Golden Prince Hotel and Suites, Cebu 

City. 

 

The topics discussed were Cybersecurity 

Awareness: How To be Cybersafe, Introduction to 

Data Privacy Protection,  Addressing Online 

VAWC, Cybercrime Investigation Coordinating 

Council, Presentation of DICT Region VII Training 

Programs and Initiatives. The DICT trainors 

present were Aries P. Zeta Information Technology 

Officer II, Maribeth E. Bachoco Project 

Development Officer I, Data Protection Officer, 

Rodina S. Pangilinan Training Specialist II and 

Gerald John G. Alforque Training Specialist I. 

 

 

 

  

 

Engr. Doreen C. Ancheta, CDA 7 Regional 

Director,  welcomed DICT and expressed 

gratitude for the opportunity of  the Cybersecurity 

Seminar which she emphasized as very important 

at this time.  Assistant Regional Director Cipriana 

D. Mumar thanked DICT and hoped for  more 

collaborative efforts in the coming days.   

 

 

 

 

CDA 7 is thankful to DICT for  the seminar and  the 

learnings received  were significant in our daily 

activities. The information and the topics opened our 

concept of Cybersecurity, the advantages to know it 

and the risks of taking it for granted 


